
 To support the South 
Harrison Elementary School  

Gently Used Clothing  
For the Ferrell Clothing Closet. 

 

 

Are you interested in going to see Sight & Sound’s newest production – Jesus!   
We are planning on going to a week day performance on –  
 

 Tuesday, August 21st at either 3:00 p.m. or 7:00 p.m.  
 

Ticket cost – Adult $ 59 and children $ 26. 
 

SIGN UP DEADLINE – MAY 15th! 
 

 

 

 

Meetings  
 

Church Council - Monday, May 6th at 7:30 p.m.  
 

Pastor-Parish Relations – Tuesday, May 8th at 7:30 p.m.  
 

Women’s Group – Wednesday, May 9th at 7:00 p.m.  
 

 

 

 

Women’s Banquet   May 5th at 6:00 p.m.  
 

Join us for tasty dinner and an inspiring program on the Armor of God!  RSVP 
to Gladys Hannah.  
 

 

 
 

 

VBS Team Meeting!    May 20th at 11:45 a.m.  
 

Come prepared to finalize schedules and assignments!  
 

 

 
 

Annual Conference  
May 20th – 22nd  

Wildwood, NJ  

 

The Annual Conference is a yearly gathering of clergy and lay members to 
worship, learn about programs and conduct the business of the United 
Methodist Church of Greater New Jersey.  During the meeting, we hear reports 
of past and ongoing work; adopt future goals, programs and budgets; ordain 
clergy members and vote on Constitutional amendments. 
 

Please pray for Pastor Christine, Becky Metcalf (Lay member from Ferrell) and 
Jessica Metcalf (a youth member at large delegate).  

 

Worship 
 

Praise Song Sing-a-long – Please come on Sunday, May 6th before worship and sing your favorite praise 
songs and maybe learn a new one!  
 

 

Pentecost – May 20th  
 

Pentecost is the day that we celebrate the descent of the Holy Spirit on 
the disciples of Jesus after his Ascension, held on the seventh Sunday 
after Easter.  Pentecost is also the Jewish festival of Shavuot, which 
commemorates the giving of the Torah to Moses.  

 

Mission 
 

2nd Offering on May 20th – will go to support the work of the Camp Edge.   
 

Prayer Shawls – we have shawls available please speak with Pastor Christine or come by the office and get 
one if know someone who is struggling with illness or grief.  


